Kinnikinnick Native Plant Society
February 15-19, 2019 Board Meeting
Conducted by e-mail due to weather

Participating via e-mail: Ken, Judy, Carol J., Carol R., Rae, Cindy, Julie, Shawna, Marilyn, Jan.

On Fri, Feb 15, 2019 at 10:28 AM Cindy Hayes wrote:

| have in my notes discussing It would be helpful to include in a future newsletter a "State of the Union" to
inform the membership how we spend our money . Does anyone else remember discussing this? Does it
need to be added to last month's minutes as an addition?

Additional notes from Cindy re: January New Business:

- Bonner County Gardeners have a copy of KNPS Landscaping book already in their library.

- Discuss activity KNPS will share with upcoming STREAM (Science, Technology, Reading,Engineering,
Art and Math ) event at Farmin Stidwell school 3/14/2019 from 4-6

- KNPS panel to help with Master Gardeners U of | Extension Center class on Native Plants

Ken wrote a 2018 Annual Report. Discussion about using that information for future newsletters,
including financial information, grants and programs

January minutes and treasurer’s reports were approved.

Motion made and approved to allocate $25 for Cedar Mountain Perennials for s gift certificate for the
Baxter; raffle basket.

Baxter;s fundraiser will be April 3. At February general meeting announcement to be made inviting raffle
items be brought to the March meeting.

Meeting seemed to end on January 19!

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Robinson, Secretary



